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Dear Sir or Madam,

I am a bilingual English native speaker, full professor of Pathology and Pediatrics and Chief of the
Division of Anatomic Pathology at the Children's Hospital of Eastern Ontario, University of Ottawa.

I went since primary school (Grade 1) at the British College and I am certified in Canada and in the United
States of America.

My FRCPC and AP certificates are here:

Sincerely,

Consolato Sergi

Consolato M. SERGI, MD, PhD, MPH, FRCPC, FCAP
Chief, Anatomic Pathology Division, Pediatric Pathologist,
Children’s Hospital of Eastern Ontario (CHEO)
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